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 The meeting started at 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 25, 2004, in the West Conference 
Room at the Town Hall, 18 State Street, Brockport, New York.  The following were in 
attendance:  Patricia Connors, Jerry Foster, Wayne Rickman, Matt Minor, Dave Hale, Ken Reid, 
and Marleen Cain, Clerk.   
 
 A paper was circulated to obtain everyone’s email address.  Members of the committee 
are as follows: 
Town of Sweden 
 Patricia Connors, Councilperson 
 Jerry Foster, Environmental Conservation Board 
 Wayne Rickman, Citizen 
 Matt Minor, Planning Board, Board of Assessment Review, and Library Board 
 David Hale, Planning Board 
 Ken Reid, Zoning Board of Appeals 
 John Henion, Citizen 
Village of Brockport 
 Chuck Switzer, Planning Board 
 John Brugger, Planning Board 
 
 Mrs. Connors welcomed everyone and explained that she had been asked to reconvene 
the committee to look at the area behind Aldi’s in terms of zoning, action plans in Chapter 6 
need to be reviewed and determination made as to how to get items closer to completion, and 
items that have changed and action plans that have been completed need to be so noted. 
 
 Tax maps of the parcels behind Aldi’s will be available at the next meeting. 
 
 Ms. Cain will forward chapters 2 and 6 to everyone.  Homework assignment is to review 
all ongoing and immediate priorities, note what has been accomplished and consider what can be 
done to move closer to completion. 
 
 Meetings will generally be Thursdays at 5:00 p.m.  The next meeting will be Thursday, 
April 22, 2004, at 5:00 p.m. in the West Conference Room, Sweden Town Hall. 
 
 The meeting ended at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marleen M. Cain 


